Association of Advanced Nursing Practice Educators

AGM Friday 29 February 2008
Treasurer’s Report

Our current financial position is as follows:

Current bank balance on 26 February 2008 = £1857.33

Outstanding expenditure (amounts not known)


Grants to attend conferences


NONPF affiliation fees


Cost of Study Day




Notes

This year the accounting period has been moved from the end of January to the end of March thus HEIs have had three extra months free with their last subscription (paid January 2007). The next round of fees will be due at the end of March 2008 and reminders are currently being distributed. This adjustment is to allow for easier organisation of the annual study day (typically held in February each year) with regard to the payment of conference fees. Assuming that the current arrangement doesn’t change, the annual fee due payable in March 2008 will cover attendance at next year’s annual study day in February 2009.

Outstanding expenditure

On this occasion it is not possible to state precise figures but rough estimates indicate that we are able to meet our commitments. Grants to attend conferences has in the past amounted to up to £600 for two people to attend the NONPF Conference in the USA but this has not been used this year but the possibility remains of attendance at an alternative conference later in the year. Affiliation fees to NONPF are currently under renegotiation as we have never been invoiced by NONPF in the past 3 years and we are seeking clarification on this issue with them. Fees associated with the Study Day are to cover catering, accommodation and other fees and are likely to be in the region of £1000.
Future income

If all the current HEIs renew their subscription in March 2008 our income should be circa £4000.
Douglas Allan

Glasgow
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